Public Meeting January 24, 2011
The Public Meeting began at 6:18pm.

President Bauer, Mayor Lucia, Solicitor Wolfe, Councilmen Beranek, Crivella, McCloy,
Pritts, Tabita, Tate and Councilwomen Stevenson and Ruszkowski were in attendance.

President Bauer stated that this public meeting is to discuss the transfer of a liquor license
owned by 46 SWS, Inc., 207 Clay Avenue Jeannette, PA 15644 to Ebony K-9, Ltd., 120
Main Street Mount Pleasant, PA 15666 owned by Mr. Leo Wisniewski, Mount Pleasant
PA 15666.

No one from the public was in attendance.

Solicitor Wolfe explained that any decision the Borough makes cannot supercede state
law. If the Borough makes a decision to allow the transfer of the liquor license Ebony K-
9 will still have to go through the application process with the Pennsylvania LCB to make
sure all of the state requirements have been satisfied. If the Borough does not allow the
transfer, then an application cannot even be filed.

Council discussed other consequences of having another liquor license in the Borough.
Mr. Wisniewski was not present and could not be questioned about exactly what kind of

business he will be opening.

A motion was made by Councilman Beranek to adjourn the meeting. Motion seconded
by Councilman Tabita. Motion carried 9-0.

Public meeting adjourned 6:31pm.



